
Dear Lynn Caswell, 
 
I think it's time to change the laws governing discontinued roads. The people on discontinued 
roads are taxed just as much as people living on town maintained roads. No effort is made to 
protect these roads from unlimited abuse as they would for town maintained roads. The town 
doesn't even have a minimal standard keep the road safe or free of snow. I think the town 
should have a standard obligation, even if it's a small one to serve the taxpayers on these roads 
for snow removal, emergency services , mail and school buses. 
 
Best Regards 
Eric Englehardt 
139 young road  
Fayette ME 
 


